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St Vincent de Paul community 
showing their respect and 

representing the school. It was 
lovely to see so many children and 
families at the parade and service. 

An amazing community!



A 
beautiful 

service led 
by our 

Chaplaincy 
Team on 
Monday 
morning.



The children in 
Reception were 

amazing on Monday 
morning in our 

outdoor assembly led 
by the school’s 

Chaplaincy Team.
 They listened 

attentively and 
afterwards placed their 
poppies in the school’s 

memorial area.



Reception 
made beautiful 
poppies to mark 

Remembrance 
Day. 



One of 
Year One’s 

Remembrance 
wreaths,

which we laid 
on Monday 

morning.



Year 1
 laying the 

poppy wreath
 we made, 

to remember the 
people who 

have fought for us and 
who still are fighting 

for and keeping 
peace.



The Nursery children 
observed 

a minute’s silence at 11am 
and placed their poppies at 
the foot of the soldier in the 

school’s memorial area.



Year 6SC were 
exploring how we 
see using torches, 

pieces of string 
and Mr. Crump’s 
favourite cuddly 

toys!



We were all ready for a fun day of learning and friendships on Tuesday!



The book fair 
arrived on 

Wednesday! 

Every purchase 
made earns the 

school a reward!



In Art 4DA 
were using 

tone to 
create 3-d 

effects 
with 

different 
grades of 

pencil.



Year 1 sorting and explaining 
their science choices at the 

start of our new topic:
 Everyday Materials.



Nursery’s Wednesday 
Wellie Walk 

 Autumn leaves are falling, 
orange, red and brown, 
see them twirling in the 
wind and floating to the 

ground. 

“Rustle, rustle!”
 “Lovely sound!”

 Listen and watch here:
https://x.com/i/status/1856774576564207981

https://x.com/i/status/1856774576564207981


Each week we are having a whole school focus on one aspect of 
positive behaviour to support our learning in school.
 This week: listening when an adult is talking.



4DA took advantage of the weather and played bench ball for PE.



Year 5TB has started their 
gymnastics topic. 

Some fantastic bridge poses
 and balancing.



It was wonderful to see so 
many grown ups visiting our 
class on Thursday morning 
to celebrate the hard work 
and learning the children 
have been doing so far!



Open Morning in the 
Nursery. 

A huge thank you to you 
all



It’s been another busy week in Reception! 
We have been making aeroplanes and testing for floating and sinking after 
initially predicting. It was lovely to see so many parents at Open Morning 

and to hear the lovely comments about how your children are settling.



The Reception children 
enjoyed welcoming so 

many parents to 
celebrate their learning.



Year 3 had a fabulous time at Cineworld for National Film Week. 
We all enjoyed the film “Trolls-the band” and did so well with the 4 miles we did 

walking there & back. 
Thank you to all of the adults that made it possible for us to go.



Year 6MF 
exploring 
balance 
in their 

PE lesson.



A beautiful 
collective act of 

worship in 
Shakespeare 

Class on Friday 
afternoon. 
Here the 

children are 
enjoying a 

worship dance!



Year 1 grouping and sorting 
using their computing skills.



… and writing a list of things they would take to space, 
based on the class book



Linked to our story, Jabari Tries, the Reception children have been learning 
about things that fly. 

They drew and labelled a bat and we also had fun making and flying kites!



Pupils in Yr5 TB 
enjoyed their 

collective worship.



This week in the Nursery.





Some great 
'Pourquoi' story 

writing in year 3 this 
week. 

Great ideas from the 
children following on 
from our class book 

“HOW THE STARS 
CAME TO BE”.



Reception classes 
enjoyed their 

afternoon, listening 
to instructions and 
drawing a bat and 
also making kites. 

Have a lovely 
weekend!



Please read and reflect together upon this week’s gospel. The theme is


